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Pete Krause Our ref: SSD-9391-PA-26
Project Director
Schools Infrastructure NSW
Level 8, 259 George Street
 Sydney NSW 2000 

Attn: Olivia Hirst (Olivia.Hirst1@det.nsw.edu.au) 

17/06/2021

Dear Mr Krause,
Kyeemagh Public School – SSD-9391
Staging Report (Condition A10 – A11)

I refer to your submission on 17 May 2021 of the Staging Report for Kyeemagh Public School, dated 14
May 2021 under conditions A10 and A11 of SSD-9391.

The Department has carefully reviewed the document and notes that the staging report:
 has been reviewed by the Applicant and no issues have been raised;
 includes staging details for staged construction and operation;
 identifies compliance with the conditions of consent for relevant stages of the project; and
 has been submitted to the Department under conditions A10 and A11.

Accordingly, as a nominee of the Planning Secretary, I am satisfied that the Staging Report (Version 04
Final, dated 14 May 2021) has been prepared in accordance with conditions A10 and A11 of SSD-9391. 

Please note that if there is any inconsistency between the Staging Report and the conditions of consent,
then the requirements of the conditions of consent will prevail.

If you wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Sidonie Crepeau at
sidonie.crepeau@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely, 

Jake Shackleton
Director – Infrastructure Management

As nominee of the Planning Secretary
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